
 

                                                 

 

 

30th August 2024 

CUSTOMER ADVISORY  

APPOINTMENT OF SOLE REPRESENTATION IN SOUTH KOREA 

 

Dear Valued Customers,  

Please be advised that effective October 01st 2024 Swire Shipping will appoint Hyop Woon International Co., Ltd as a 

Sole Representative in South Korea. 

 

We are pleased to announce the majority of employees representing Swire Shipping at Tongjin Shipping in Seoul and 

Busan will join the Hyop Woon team to ensure business continuity for our customers using our South Pacific and 

Oceania services.  We would like to sincerely thank Tongjin for their loyal support over many years, and for their 

cooperation with this transfer to ensure service continuity and minimal disruption.  

 
Key Information 
 
Last Voyages managed by Tong Jin: 
 

Service Voyage 

North Asia Service Port Vila Chief 2407N / 2410S  

Pacific North Asia Service Majuro Chief 2415N / 2419S  

Micronesia Service  APL Islander 214N / 215S 

 

 

Contact Details of Hyop Woon: 

allswirekorea@hyopwoon.co.kr 

Hyop Woon International Co., Ltd. 

12th Floor, Doreyeom Building, 37, Saemunan-Ro 5-Gil, 

Jongno-Gu Seoul, Korea 03173 

 
We are excited for the future and confident that, under the guidance of our team at Hyop Woon that Swire Shipping 
will continue to provide innovative solutions for your transport requirements.  
 
We appreciate your ongoing support, and for further information, please contact your local Swire Shipping 
representative.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Swire Shipping   

mailto:allswirekorea@hyopwoon.co.kr

